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NEW ORLEANS — The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers Hurricane 
Protection Office has completed Phase One Source Selection Process for 
Design-Build Construction on the Inner Harbor Navigation Canal 
Hurricane Protection Project.  The Phase One process selected the short 
list of firms to continue competition into Phase Two selection process.  
The short listed firms identified are as follows:   
 
Kiewit Federal Group Inc. (Arlington, VA) 
 
Shaw Environmental & Infrastructure, Inc. (New Orleans, LA) 
 
Washington Group International, Inc./Interbeton, Inc. – Joint 
Venture (Boise, ID) 
 
Tetra Tech EC, Inc. (Morris Plains, NJ) 
 

To encourage small business and local participation, the firms 
have authorized the Corps to publish their names as a selected short 
listed firm for the IHNC project.   
 
  The scope of work includes all architectural, engineering, 
construction, project management, quality control, and other related 
services to design and construct a line of defense that will provide 
protection from surges produced by a 100-year hurricane. 
 

“This is a positive step forward as we move closer to providing the 100 
year level of protection for citizens of the greater New Orleans area.” – Col. 

Bedey 
 
  This is an unrestricted procurement, Solicitation No. W912P8-07-
R-0053, for the Inner Harbor Navigation Canal Hurricane Protection 
Project, magnitude of construction is over $500 million. 
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